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From horses to hot rods to cyclists to antique auto 

clubs to motorcycle groups, all of these have been 

photographed in front of the white silos at 

Thompsons’s Mills State Heritage Area. Sadly, over 

the years, the brightness of the logos and the 

sparkling white on the silos have faded.

Good news! Upgrades of the silos are happening 

now, and a whitewash is also in the works. 

Fortunately, the artist who last repainted the 

original images will once again use her talents to 

repaint the signage, as well as the logos, this year.

The purpose of this communication is to ask if you would be willing to make a special donation to help 

with the costs of the painting. One donor has pledged $250, with an additional $250 if we attract 

matching funds for the second $250.

The project will cost approximately $6,000. A grant from the Linn 

County Coalition will cover one third of the cost. Now, we need 

your help to contribute to this special venture. 

Donors of $50 or more will be recognized in the TMPS newsletter, 

if the donor approves. The top ten donors will receive a tee shirt 

decorated with an image of one of the iconic logos on the silos, 

either the rose or the apple. 

Contributions of any size are welcome!

Please send your contribution to:

Thompson’s Mill Preservation Society

PO Box 1

Shedd, OR 97377

On behalf of the board,

Jim Ballard


